
EDINGTON PARISH COUNCIL

Dear Sir/Madam

I hereby give you notice that a Meeting of the Edington Parish Council will be held on 
Monday the 10th January 2022 at 7.30pm. 

All members of the Council are hereby summoned to attend for the purpose of 
considering and resolving upon the business to be transacted at the Meeting as set out 
hereunder.

Where relevant the Parish Council, in considering the business of the Meeting and 
making its decisions, will have regard to the provisions of the Crime and Disorder Act, 
the Race Relations Act, the Disability Discrimination Act and such other legislation as 
may be applicable. 

Dated this 5th  day of January 2022

MALCOLM R WIECK - Clerk to the Council.

AGENDA

1. Apologies
2. To approve the Minutes of the Meeting held on the 10th December 2021  
3. Matters Arising from both the November and the December meetings not otherwise 

referred to below
4. Policing

a. PCSO Alice Moore
b. Speedwatch
c. Neighbourhood Watch

5. Finances
a. Precept for 2022/2023

i. Precept for 2021/2022 was £15500
ii. Statement of Finances and Budget to consider. The Chairman and Clerk have

met and would commend the Estimate for 2022/2023 as shown under the 
“EST” column of the Statement.

b. Resolution to pay or confirm payment of the following please:-
c. The following has been received:-

6. Coronavirus update 
7. Planning

a. Neighbourhood Plan. 
b. The following applications have been received: -
c. The following decisions have been received:-

8. Playfield
a. Christmas report 

9. WC Report.
a. Parish Newsletters

10. Highway Matters/ Footpaths/CATG
11. Three Villages Minibus



12. Burial Ground paddock update/Boules
13. Correspondence:- 

a. WALC Circular – January 2022 – forwarded by email
b. Clerks & Councils Direct – January 2022
c. CPRE Countryside Voices and Fieldwork – both Winter 2021 – being circulated

14. News items  
15. Date of next Meeting: Monday 8th February 2022

Please note that due to the latest Corona virus regulations masks will have to be 
worn and for attendees to socially distance. The Parish  Council reserves the 
right to limit the number of attendees and will do so on a first come first served 
basis.


